
 

 
 
 
School/other Information & Website: 
For menus follow the link: http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/docs/letters/Menu_Spring_19.pdf 
 

All previous newsletters are also available online. http://www.grantleyfountains.co.uk/Archived-
Newsletters/ 

 
 

 

Fountains C of E Primary School 
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Thursday 21/02 No Dodgeball Club due to Valentine’s Disco 
 
To enable Choir Club to continue after the half term, we require a minimum of 10 children to sign 
up.  If your child is interested in joining, please see the attached joining instructions.   
 

 

Clubs 

Attendance 
Week commencing 11th February, the whole school attendance was 99.05%. Well done to 

Class 3 & 4 who have achieved the top attendance of 99.20% 

Diary 

Dates 

Monday 18th Feb Megafest Rugby Class 4 (Outwood Academy - Ripon)  

Thursday 21st Feb Valentine’s Disco (3.30-5pm) 

Friday 22nd Feb Early Closure for half term (3pm) 

Monday 4th Mar School re-opens 

Monday 4th Mar Athletics Class 3 (Outwood Academy – Ripon) 

Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day – Come dressed as a Character from a book 

Thurs 7th Mar Healthy Child Team – Height & Weight (Reception & Y6) 

 

Thursday 21st of February is our Valentine's Party at 3:30. If your child would like to come you need to sign up on ParentPay by 
3:00pm today. On Thursday 21st children should bring a change of clothes with them to school, there is an optional red theme. The 
children will get changed at 3:30 in their classrooms and then come into the hall. Please come to the main entrance at 5pm to 
collect your child. 
 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 12th March at 3:30pm, in the school hall. 
 

Further to our previous letter we are still on the hunt to find a group of people (a 10k committee) to take over the organising of the 
race for 2020. We hope by having a committee running the event this may mean we get more people signing up to help as we can 
share out the responsibilities rather than just one person organising the event. 

If you would be interested in joining this committee or finding out some more information please contact school by 
email admin@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk or speak to Miss Rogers or Mark Reed. 

 
 

Action Sundials: If your child created a tile to be added onto the sundials in Sawley 

Village, there will be a session on Friday 1st March, 10am and you are invited to 

go along and help grout them into place. Please let Mrs Mallinson know if you 

are interested in attending. 

The unveiling of the finished sundials will be on Saturday 23rd March. 
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